
Welcome Message

Dear Colleagues and friends,
It is our great pleasure to invite you to participate in the

11th  International  Conference  on  Nutrition  and  Growth  (N&G
2024) which will take place in the beautiful city of Lisbon,
Portugal on 15-17 February 2024.

N&G 2024 will be the ultimate meeting place to discuss the
interplay between nutrition and growth in the pediatric age
group. The field of nutrition and growth continues to evolve,
and we invite you to join us in uncovering new knowledge,
discussing  the  latest  data,  exploring  challenges,  best
practices and sharing ideas and perspectives between different
disciplines in order to facilitate collaborations.

We  warmly  invite  you  to  take  part  in  all  the  exciting
scientific  sessions,  poster  discussions,  oral  presentation
sessions and many more.

We look forward to welcoming you to Lisbon, a fascinating city
that combines a great historical heritage with modernity and
vibrant culture.

With very best wishes,

Raanan Shamir, Moshe Phillip, Dominique Turck and Hans van
Goudoever
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